May 14, 2020, SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

The Stanton School District Board of Directors met at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 14, 2020, in the High School Library for a special session. President Brian Bates called the meeting to order with Directors Sally Stoakes, and Travis Taylor present. Director John McDonald joined the meeting by phone. Additional attendees were Superintendent David Gute, Business Manager Shirley Maxwell, and Board Secretary Tammy Boyer. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA
Director Taylor made a motion to approve the agenda with a second by Director Stoakes. The motion carried unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS
APPROVE 2020 SENIORS FOR GRADUATION
Director Stoakes make a motion to approve the list of graduating seniors as presented pending all students have meant the graduation requirements with a second by Director Taylor. The motion carried unanimously.

APPROVE BASE WAGE
Director Stoakes made a motion to approve the 2020-2021 base wage for certified staff at $31,098 with a second by Director Taylor. The motion carried unanimously.

APPROVE MASTER CONTRACT
Director Taylor made a motion to approve the 2020-2022 Master Contract with a second by Director Stoakes. The motion carried unanimously.

APPROVE TEACHER CONTRACTS
Director Stoakes made a motion to approve the 2020-2021 Teacher Contracts with a second by Director Taylor. The motion carried unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT
[bookmark: _GoBack]President Bates adjourned the meeting at 12:13 p.m.


												
Brian Bates, President					Tammy Boyer, Board Secretary



